
 

 

         
       

   Department of Conservation and Recreation 
      Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 

PUBLIC MEETING  
  

  Pope John Paul II Park 
Playground Reconstruction Project 

 
Thursday, November 14, 2019 – 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
Leahy Holloran Community Center (Murphy School) 

One Worrell Street, Dorchester, MA 02122 
 

At this public meeting, DCR will present, and obtain community input on, conceptual design plans 
for reconstruction of the Pope John Paul II Park playground and will share the anticipated schedule 
for demolition and construction work. (Note:  This meeting will include information that was shared 
at a previous public meeting on this project on Monday evening, September 30.)   

 

The presentation made will be viewable after the public meeting on DCR’s website at 
www.mass.gov/dcr/past-public-meetings.  The public will be invited to submit comments after the 
meeting, with a deadline for receipt by DCR of Friday, November 22, 2019. Comments may be 
submitted online at www.mass.gov/dcr/public-comment or by writing to the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 
02114.  Please note that comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in their 
entirety, and no information, including personal information, will be redacted.   
 
If you have questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general or  
project-specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973.   

 

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
 

 

 Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request by emailing Agatha Summons-

McGuire at agatha.summons@state.ma.us or by calling her at 617-626-1282. Please provide Ms. McGuire with a 

description of the accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can, as well as information on how she 

can contact you if more information is needed. Please allow at least one week (7 days) advance notice to Ms. McGuire of a 

need for reasonable accommodations; last-minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible to fill. To request 

materials in accessible formats (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), please also contact Ms. McGuire.    
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